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Hello Lake Forest parents, this is M.s Boyd your principal. I’m calling for a few 

quick announcements. First is to let you know that even though we only have 20 

days left of school, your child is still required to engage in/attend school every day 

by logging onto Clever then accessing their canvas course. 

4th qtr. progress reports or interims will be available tomorrow on Virtual 

Counselor, the same way you accessed report cards. Please note, not all students 

will be receiving an interim. We are following district guidelines regarding marking 

“Not Meeting Criteria for Promotion”. If it applies to your child, you will be 

contacted within the next 2 weeks regarding the topic of retention. Please 

remember any technology problems you may have need to be directed to the 

Tech support center at 754-321-0569.  

Finally, If you have not already completed the 2020 Census, please take a moment 

to do so. Census information helps everyone in the community from paving roads 

to hiring more first responders, it helps families with food stamps and Medicare. 

For Broward schools it helps fund special education teachers and free lunch 

programs, so please take a moment to be counted.  

You can do this by visiting my2020census.gov 

Thank you and stay safe! 

 


